Covid-19 Update
23 March 8:30pm

With the escalation from Level 2 to level 3 and the imminent further escalation to level 4 within 24 hours, Bowls Wellington reiterates the importance now that ALL Bowling Clubs remain closed indefinitely and that people stay home.
We encourage clubs to establish a process for remaining in contact with their membership, especially those older and living alone. Isolation can have serious implications on mental health and it is important in this time to remember those in our community who are alone.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Also important is the need to eat well and continue exercising so clubs are asked to stress the importance of this and for their membership to stay healthy by moving, lifting, walking (where possible). 
Bowls Wellington will continue to communicate directly with clubs through email and also the community through Facebook and the digital newsletter.
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